College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From: Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent

Date: April 10, 2019

Subject: River Bend Elementary School Classroom Audio Enhancement Systems
Agenda Item: }—3,

BACKGROUND

As part of the 2015 Bond program, the technology department has identified the need for
audio enhancement systems for classrooms at River Bend Elementary School.

These classroom audio enhancement systems are available from Avinext per The Cooperative
Purchasing Network (TCPN) Contract R131705. All items in this contract have been
competitively bid and awarded based on state statutes.

It is the recommendation of Carmella Shafer, Director of Purchasing, and David Hutchison,
Director of Technology, to purchase the classroom audio enhancement systems for River Bend
Elementary School in the amount of $56,028.00 from Avinext per TCPN Contract R131705 using
2015 Bond funds.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees
approve the purchase of classroom audio enhancement systems for River Bend Elementary
School in the amount of $56,028.00 from Avinext per TCPN Contract R131705 using 2015 Bond
\\J funds. /U
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